Think Outside the Bottle Program (TOTB)

This is a note from Tyler Goss, class of 2013, and active member of the New Community Project (NCP) and the Ultimate Environmental Task Force.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sophie Thomas, class of 2012, was the leader of the group, and we modeled a lot of what we did this year from what other colleges around the nation are doing to try and eliminate bottle water from being sold on campus. Our goal is to gradually eliminate the sale of water bottles on campus. We have held taste tests to see if students can really tell the difference between tap and bottled water, we have showed short videos explaining why bottled water is bad, and we have talked up and passed out petitions (among other things).

The NCP chapter at Bridgewater College will continue to engage the campus community to eliminate or substantially reduce the use of plastic bottle waters use on campus.
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